
 

July 19, 2024 

SHOUT OUT: Last week Joe Scutaro from Building & Grounds was onsite at our 1849 

Pond Road Center prepping for the new fuel tank to be installed. DA, Lauro Arizaga, was 

walking by and noticed Joe pushing plastic barriers across the parking lot to block off 

the location. Lauro stopped, asked Joe if he needed help, Joe accepted, and the barriers 

were moved sharing the workload. As they say, teamwork makes the dream work! 

UNITED WAY OF LI: We are pleased to announce that Monica Miranda, Director of HR, has been appointed to the 

Board of Directors for United Way of LI!  

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER: All school bus drivers and driver assistants need to let us 

know of your intention to return to work in September. This information helps us plan 

for the upcoming school year to ensure we have the staff necessary to meet the needs 

of our customers. You can do this by visiting My Parking Space and click on “September 

Pick Card.”   

SUMMER REFRESHERS: Employees who participate in summer refresher classes will receive payment upon returning 

to work in September. Sign up is open on My Parking Space. Remember, all school bus employees must attend a class 

in order to pick a route. If there are any issues registering, contact Linda Licata llicata@suffolkbus.com. The 

following classes are still open to register: 

August 13, Tuesday  1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:00 AM 

August 14, Wednesday 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:30 AM 

August 17, Saturday  50 Saxon Ave, Bay Shore    9:00 AM 

PARA-TRANSIT DRIVERS NEEDED: Para-transit has several driver openings available 

now. This position operates all year round (52 weeks per year). If you are looking for a full-

time, 40-hour work week, apply now. Para-transit operates 7 days a week mornings, 

afternoons, and evenings. Paid vacation, paid holidays, bonus and much more offered! For 

additional information or if interested, please email Jhanella Orellana at 

jorellana@suffolkbus.com or click on the Sun icon in My Parking Space on your mobile device 

to apply. 

CDL PERMIT CLASS: Our CDL Permit Class is a great opportunity for our DAs, 

our families, and friends to learn more about our great Company. Our next CDL 

permit class will be held on Wednesday, July 31, from 10:00AM-1:00 PM at 1780 

Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma. This class is free, and everyone is welcome. 

Remember, for a limited time we offer a $1,000 bounty for every driver referral 

and you will receive the referral bonus 60 days after they are assigned a school 

bus route. This is effective through September 30, 2024. DA’s who receive their 

CDL permit by July 31, 2024, can receive a $1,000 bonus. Bonus to be paid out when assigned to a van route. 

SUNGLASS SAFETY: The eyes are susceptible to being burned by sunrays. The cornea, lens and retina are all 

vulnerable to overexposure of ultraviolet (UV) rays. Over time, these UV rays—invisible to the human eye—can harm 

the eye if left unprotected. Sunglasses help in two important ways. They filter light and protect the eyes from 

damaging UV rays. Long-term exposure to UV rays can lead to cataracts, macular degeneration or skin cancer around 

the eyelids. Sunglasses should be worn outdoors to protect your eyes. 

 

FACEBOOK: This week’s spotlight is Erik Sciallo, DA out of Harold Court 

 

“Talent is nothing without persistence” 
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